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Duke Energy has advised that they are doing an emergency pole replacements project that will directly
impact the value of my home and that of our two neighbors and very likely indirectly impact the values
of the homes in the entire neighborhood. | ask that the project be halted in our neighborhood until a
meeting with the impacted homeowners can be had to evaluate the most favorable pole locations for

all who are impacted.

James Niehaus
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